

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region IV-A SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

27 November 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DM No. 388, s. 2020

ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 375, s. 2020 ON ANNUAL PHYSICAL AND MEDICAL EXAMINATION OF DEPED QUEZON TEACHING AND NON-TEACHING PERSONNEL

- To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID and SGOD Chiefs, Education Program Supervisors, Public Schools District Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School Heads, District Health Coordinators, School Health Personnel and All Others Concerned
 - In reference to Division Memorandum No. 375 s. 2020, this Office announces that the due date
 for the submission of Annual Physical Examination shall be extended up to May 2021. This is
 due to the fact that some municipalities in Quezon Province still have an increasing number of
 COVID-19 cases and are implementing local travel restrictions.
 - The result of Chest X-ray and Urinalysis will still be attached on the Google Form link given by your respective district nurses.
 - 3. For those teaching and non-teaching personnel who will undergo diagnostic and laboratory examinations, strict adherence to safety protocols is advised.
 - 4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance to this Memorandum is highly desired.

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR., EdD.

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

shsmtma/11/24/2020

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-003



uezon

UPLOADED

Date/Time: __DEC 03, 2020 By: __CRISTELL 6:34 PM